
 

 

 

 

November has gone by in a flash… Before we know it we will 

be celebrating Christmas! Even though the month flew by we 

achieved so much at the nursery!  

Last  month we supported the Children in need charity! As 

with all charities, Children in need do an amazing job raising 

money for this worthwhile cause.  

We were delighted to help and raised a grand total of £130! 

 

hŶŎŜ  

{ǳǇǇƻǊǝƴƎ ŎƘŀǊƛǝŜǎ 

During November we had our second MOCK Inspection from 

Monkey Puzzle HQ! This is great practice for when Ofsted  

come to carryout the real inspection which could be anytime 

next year. The HQ team are all qualified Inspectors         

themselves so know exactly what areas to focus on. 

 

The MOCK was a great success which saw improvements 

made on all floors since the last inspection.  However, we 

will continue to make improvements in the areas identified. 

ah/Y hŦǎǘŜŘ ƛƴǎǇŜŎǝƻƴ 

{ŀŦŜǘȅ ¢ǊŀƛƴƛƴƎ  

Safety is always at the heart of all we do at Monkey Puzzle 
Uxbridge and  this month we held our second in house     
Paediatric First Aid training course. All participants            
thoroughly enjoyed the training and of course learnt so much 
about the importance of delivering emergency first aid.  



 

 

¦ǇŎƻƳƛƴƎ ŜǾŜƴǘǎ 

{ǳǇǇƻǊǝƴƎ ƻǳǊ ƴǳǊǎŜǊȅ 

Please do visit and “like” our website and facebook pages. We do try to keep them updated and it is 

so important to us to know that our parents enjoy the content. 
 

Web - www.monkeypuzzleuxbridge.co.uk 

Facebook - www.facebook.com/monkeypuzzledaynurseryuxbridge/ 

 

{ŀǾŜ ǘƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ WǳƳǇŜǊ Řŀȅ -  

On Wednesday 13th December the staff and children 

will be raising money for this great cause by wearing 

Christmas jumpers and making small donation. 

 

/ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ ŎƻƴŎŜǊǘ - On Friday 15th December at 3:30pm  

we will be holding our Christmas concert. Those who do 

not attend nursery on Fridays are still welcome to 

attend. 

 

/ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ ŦƻƻŘōŀƴƪ ŘŜƭƛǾŜǊȅ - On Monday 18th          

December the children will deliver all the food donated 

to the local foodbank. We are still accepting all            

donations. 

¢ŜŜƴƛŜǎ  

9ƳōŜŘŘƛƴƎ YƛƴŘƴŜǎǎ  

The Teenies have been learning about Kindness.  This 

includes kind hands and kind words.  The children have 

also been helping their teachers  with different roles.  

It is great to see how independent they are and happy 

to volunteer when needed.  The Teenies work great as 

a Team!!  

http://www.monkeypuzzleuxbridge.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/monkeypuzzledaynurseryuxbridge/


 

 

wŜƳŜƳōǊŀƴŎŜ Řŀȅ  

There were various activities carried out during the week of children in need. We had our grab and 

go breakfast for parents which proved to be an amazing success. It was great to see so many parents 

pop in and support this wonderful charity.  Thank you so very much for all your kind contributions.  

Your generous donations allow them to continue their vital work.   

 

The children participated throughout the week with lots of ‘spotty’ activities!!! Including making 

their own Pudsey and wearing spotty tops! 

During the week of remembrance day, the Teenies 
learnt the importance of this special day. They made 
their very own poppy displays and tried very hard to 
observe the one minute silence!   This proved to be 
quite tricky for some of them. 

/ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ƛƴ ƴŜŜŘ  


